
 

 

 

 

Coalition Urges Senate to Reject Costly Reference Price Hike in Budget Reconciliation 

 

April 4, 2025 

 

Dear Senator:  

 

Our organizations strongly oppose efforts to increase reference prices in the budget reconciliation bill, for four reasons:  

First, subsidies tied to reference prices will primarily benefit a few large farmers growing select crops.1 

Second, increasing reference prices will not serve most farmers and livestock producers.2 

Third, increasing reference prices will inflate the cost of farmland and basic farm inputs.3 

Fourth, Congress just provided the same farmers who would benefit from increased reference prices with $10 billion in 

assistance. Raising reference prices makes little sense during this time of large ongoing federal budget deficits.4  

We urge you to reject efforts to increase reference prices in the budget reconciliation process. 

Sincerely,  

 

Earthjustice Action 

Environmental Working Group 

Farm Action Fund 

Farm Aid 

Friends of the Earth 

Green America 

National Sustainable Agriculture Coalition 

National Taxpayers Union 

R Street Institute 

Taxpayers for Common Sense 

Union of Concerned Scientists
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